
Issue 379 28.04.25 

Tel: :01453 822868 or 01453 822570                               Web Page: www.kingsstanleyprimaryschool.co.uk 
Email: Office: office@kingsstanley.gloucs.sch.uk             Head: head@kingsstanley.gloucs.sch.uk 
Family Support Worker: fsw@kingsstanley.gloucs.sch.uk 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary 
 
Monday 28th April 
First Day of Term 
Y3 Swimming 
 
Wednesday 30th April 
Y5 Countryside Skills 
PTFA Meeting—19:30 KS Social Club 
 
Thursday 1st May 
Y5 Countryside Skills 
Harry Potter Themed Lunch Menu 
 
Friday 2nd May 
Inset Day 
 
Monday 5th May 
Bank Holiday 
 
Wednesday 7th May 
Y5 Countryside Skills 
 
Thursday 8th May 
Y5 Countryside Skills 
PTFA Cake Sale—Y2 & Y3 to provide cakes 

Welcome Back 

Welcome back to a short but busy term! We hope 
you all had a lovely Easter Break. 
 
This coming Friday is an inset day and the    
Monday is a bank holiday. Hopefully, this lovely 
weather continues for us all. 
 
The first 2 weeks of important dates are listed 
above.  
 
Year 6 parents, SATs will be the w/c 12th May. 

Uniform Policy 

Summer term has started and children are able to 
wear summer uniform and sandals. 

Please remember that flip flops, sliders and crocs 
are not suitable footwear and should not be worn 
to school. 

Trainers should continue to only be worn on PE 
days. PE shorts and skorts can be black or navy 
but please ensure they are plain in design.  

Jewellery 

Jewellery is not permitted in school. Earrings are 
allowed to be worn but these should be discreet 
earring studs. Please do not allow children to 
wear hoops or any form of drop earring.  

Our full uniform policy can be found on our    
website. 

PTFA Corner 

Our biggest event of the 
year is nearly upon us! 
 
The Kings of King’s 
Stanley is on Sunday 
18th May and is being 
run alongside the Village 
Fete. 
 
Don’t forget to return 
your raffle tickets to the 
school office before the 
event. More tickets are 
available if needed. The attached poster lists all 
of the incredible prizes up for grabs! 
 
Colour Run 
 
Ticket sales have gone well over Easter. Thank 
you to everyone who has entered so far! The  
wider community will now be able to purchase 
tickets so if you are planning on running with 
friends, please book now to ensure your time slot. 

Handball 

On Monday 12th May, Years 3, 4 & 5 will be    
taking part in an on site Handball Event with Atlas 
Sports. 

Please send all children in wearing PE kit. 


